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TO:  All Prospective Bidders 

 

FROM: Cynthia Shea-Luzik – Manager, Procurement Services 

 

DATE:  4/4/2022 

 

RE: ADDENDUM #1 RFP 22-SCSU-05 – Management of Dining Services 

 

 
Addendum #1 contains important information regarding this RFP: 

 The Bureau of Education and Services for the Blind (BESB) a unit within the Connecticut 
Department of Aging and Disability Services is exercising its statutory right of first refusal to 
operate dining facilities as SCSU. However, given the magnitude of this project, BESB intends for 
its designated operator to act in conjunction with the food service management company that 
submits the winning bid. It will be up to BESB’s designated blind operator and the food service 
management company to define the respective roles, responsibilities and compensation of the 
blind operator.  Prospective food service management bidders should call Tyrell 
Sampson,  Business Enterprise Program Supervisor, Tyrell.sampson@ct.gov for details. 

 

  

  

 

mailto:Tyrell.sampson@ct.gov

